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Please please put a stop to these horrible puppy farms that must be shut down---
You were voted in so do something worthwhile now you have the power and the decency to do something

Help these poor animals in destress
Thank you

Margaret Porritt

Founder Sole Director
Feathers Pty Ltd

Hawksburn 3142
Melbourne






